
Stateline 4-H Club
January 2023 Monthly Report

January is a time for reflection of the last year and to set goals for the new year.
Stateline 4-H used the month for a time of recovery from all the activities that we did in
December. Our monthly meeting was held on January 15, 2023 at 5pm at the Hardtner
Community Center. Our leader, Amanda Corr, reminder members of the following:
Barber County Cattlemen’s Scholarship due February 10, County 4-H Scholarships due
January 31, Market Beef tagging deadline March 1, new memberships, add/drop
deadline due May 1 and all other tagging for the county fair is May 6. In new business,
members were encouraged to sign up for County Club Days, community service ideas
were discussed and there was discussion to move our bank account. Callen Corr gave
a beef project talk and Tanith Erikson gave a speech over the teddy bear. Our next club
meeting will be February 19, 2023 at 5pm. Members will finish the month preparing for
County Club Days. Good luck to all members that are going to participate! Stay well,
stay safe and 4-H on!

Sincerely,

Callen Corr
Stateline 4-H Reporter


